

Newsletter 9: 19th Nov. 2021 Edition

44 Fencing at Graves

Some Y4's were very lucky to attend a Qualitas event at Graves leisure Centre. They had a fabulous time learning this new skill and did Ridgeway proud with their excellent behavior and sportsmanship.





Christmas is coming!



Just 5 more school weeks until Christmas so we are preparing to celebrate the festive season. A few things to note:

- On Tue 14th December our Y6 children will be taking part in a Christingle Service at the church. Y6 parents are invited to come along, more details to follow.
- Also on Tue 14th December at the church, our reception and Y1 children will be performing some carols in the afternoon—more to follow on this too.
- Orders for Christmas cards through the PTA are now closed. Thanks to everyone who has ordered, we'll let you know when they arrive.
- School Christmas dinner is on Wednesday 15th December—no need to order in advance, just let the teacher know in the morning as always.

PTA

Amazon is having an early black Friday sale from 8th November to 18th. Ridgeway PTA is registered with Amazon Smile, this gives our PTA a small percentage of what you spend if you are registered, so please get on and register before doing your festive shopping - it costs you nothing, you order as usual, but the funds it generates are much needed!















Children in Need Day

We have had a fantastic day today wearing hats for 'Children in Need'. Thanks to everyone who has donated—you can continue to donate through this weekend by following this link— app.parentpay.com/ParentPayShop/Foc/Default.aspx?shopid=4083.







Finally

This Sunday the Ridgeway Farmer's and Craft Market takes place opposite the school so why not come down and start your Christmas shopping? The market runs from 11am—3pm.

Attendance

This week's top attendance...



Diary Dates

Tues 23rd Nov Y3 trip to National Stone Centre Fri 26th Nov Y5 (12 pupils) Crossfit at Graves

Tue 14th Dec Y6 Christingle at St John's Church

k\$1 and EYFS Carol Concert

Wed 15th Dec School Christmas Dinner











Sponsored & Supported by ...

Your Advert Here!

To Advertise on this Page...

Do you own your own business? Do you know someone who owns their own business? Then do not delay let them know about a fantastic advertising opportunity that will not only help them but support our school too!

We are looking for local businesses to sponsor our weekly school newsletter! For £30 per 'big' term, or £75 for the whole school year, you can buy space on this page of the newsletter to advertise your business. The newsletter is posted online weekly and shared with the parents of all of our children direct to their mobile phones. Your advert can have live hyperlinks to your email, website, social media pages or even phone links, so readers can jump straight to your pages from the newsletter. The advert page will be divide into 8 sections, one advert per section. So don't delay email info@ridgeway.derbyshire.sch.uk and secure this opportunity for your business today!





Simply click on an advert to send them an email

Or

Click on a phone number (from your mobile) to call them!







